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Interoffice Memorandum 

November 7, 2023 

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings 
-AND-
County Commissioners 

FROM: Kurt N. Petersen, Director, Office of Management and Budget 

SUBJECT: Consent Agenda Item for November 28, 2023 
FY 2023 Law Enforcement Trust Fund-State Forfeitures 
Orange County Sheriff's Office Request 

The Orange County Sheriff's Office is requesting $25,000 from the FY 2024 
Law Enforcement Trust Fund-State Forfeitures for the following purpose: 

Contribution: 

Boys and Girls Clubs of Central Florida - $25,000. This contribution will be 
used to inspire and enable all young people, especially those from 
disadvantaged circumstances, to realize their full potential as productive, 
caring , and responsible citizens. By reaching children at an early age and 
providing positive activities and encouragement, Boys and Girls Clubs provide 
a compelling alternative to youth crime, gang membership, drugs, and other 
negative influences that affect our youth today. 

ACTION REQUESTED: Approval for the Orange County Sheriffs Office 
to spend $25,000 from the FY 2024 Law 
Enforcement Trust Fund-State Forfeitures for an 
eligible contribution to Boys and Girls Clubs of 
Central Florida. 

KP/de 

Attachment 

c: Byron W. Brooks, AICP, County Administrator 
Shawna Wells, Comptroller, Orange County Sheriff's Office 






